Fort Calhoun Enhancement Committee

Fort Calhoun City Hall August 30, 2021 6:00pm MINUTES

Call to Order by Judy Boyd at 6:05pm Announcement of Open Meeting Compliance

Roll Call: Judy Boyd, Beth Dieteman, Jackie Henderson, Lori Lammers, Cheri Oelke, Coleene Robinson, Absent: Rose Therkildsen, Jean Welchert

OLD BUSINESS

- Adopt-A-Street: Discussed Adopt-A-Street options and promotion.
- Stone bench: Has been ordered and should be ready for pick-up.
- Fall Street Banners: Have been ordered and should be ready for pick-up.
- Watering Schedule: Flowers need to be watered daily in the extreme heat we have had.
- Farmers' Market: Royce will continue with Farmers' Market while he has produce available.
- Welcome Packet: Judy suggested that a colorful large envelope (from Amazon) could be used to hold the Welcome Packet information. It would look nice, be easy to keep everything organized and convenient to hand out. Coleene will discuss a Welcome Packet with Mayor Robinson and Deb Sutherland.
- Yard of the Week: Nominations are closed for this year. Recommendations need to be made early next spring/summer.
- Fort Calhoun Entrance Areas: We have heard complaints about the unkempt entrance areas. The Enhancement Committee would like to go in a "new direction" with the appearance and first impression of the city. We will follow-up.

Next Meeting will be Monday, September 27, 2021, at 6:00pm. Meeting adjourned at 7:02pm. Submitted by Lori Lammers